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TRAFFIC SIGNALS TO BE OFF ON LOUISIANA BRIDGE OVER I-40  
FROM 12 MIDNIGHT TUESDAY, AUGUST 7 TO  

ABOUT 5:30 AM WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 8, 2018 
 

Construction on improvements to the I-40 westbound on-ramp and off-ramp at Louisiana is completed but 
crews are performing some additional projects 

 
 
ALBUQUERQUE, August 3, 2018—While construction is completed on improvements to the I-40 westbound 

on-ramp and I-40 westbound off-ramp at the Louisiana Interchange and Louisiana Boulevard, crews are 

performing some additional work in regards to the traffic signals. 

     The traffic signals on the Louisiana Bridge over I-40 will be off from 12 a.m. (12 midnight) Tuesday, Aug. 7 

through 5:30 a.m. Wednesday, Aug. 8 so that crews can complete maintenance. The work is being done 

overnight to minimize the inconvenience to the traveling public. 

     There will be stop signs at key intersections. Motorists are encouraged to use an alternate route if possible. 
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